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PRINCIPALS REPORT - Mrs Alison Jenner
We’re already in Week 3, and I wanted to share a few positive thoughts and
updates with you all.

Firstly, it’s fantastic to see our students settling into their routines and showing
such enthusiasm for learning. Their excitement and curiosity in the classroom is
wonderful to witness, and it’s clear they’re enjoying their time at school.

A big thank you to our amazing teachers and staff for creating a welcoming and
supportive environment. Their hard work is making a real difference, and it’s
great to see the positive impact on our students every day.

Today, we were excited to participate in National Walk Safely to School Day! It’s a
wonderful initiative encouraging healthy habits and road safety. Seeing so many
of our students and families walking to school this morning was truly inspiring.
Let’s continue to promote an active lifestyle and safe practices on our way to and
from school.

I’d also like to congratulate all our students who participated in the Zone Cross
Country, Touch Football trials and the Manning Zone Soccer trial events. Your
hard work and determination were evident, and we’re incredibly proud of your
efforts and achievements.

A special thank you to our P&C for their fantastic organisation of the Mother's
Day stall. It was a great success, and the students had a wonderful time picking
out special gifts.

Please note that the P&C Meeting has been rescheduled to next Tuesday, May
21st, at 5:30 pm. We look forward to seeing you there.

We’ve had some other exciting highlights recently, including Great Lakes
Community of Schools Music workshop at Club Forster and the Writing and
Illustrators workshop held at Great Lakes College-Forster Campus for our Year 5
students. Celebrating these moments reminds us of the incredible talents and
efforts of our children. A huge thank you to the teaching staff who supported our
students at all these events.

As we move forward, I encourage you to stay involved with the school
community. Your support is invaluable, whether it’s attending events,
volunteering, or simply encouraging your child’s learning at home.

Thank you for being such an important part of our school. Let’s keep working
together to make this a great term for everyone!
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DATES TO 
REMEMBER

17 May
Walk Safely to School Day

20 May
PSSA Girls Touch Football

21 May
PSSA Soccer

P & C Meeting
5.30pm

 23 May
Mid Coast Boccia

GRIP Leadership Day

10 June
Kings Birthday 
Public Holiday

19 June
School Athletics Carnival

24 June
Dolly’s Dream E Safety

Parent Workshop

24 - 25 June
Dollys Dream E Safety 

Workshops for K-6

 

Alison 
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Weeks 3 & 4
Positive Behaviour 
for Learning focus...

We are safe by keeping our 
hands and feet to ourself.



Zone Cross

Country

P & C 
Mothers Day Raffle
We hope all our Mums/Carers had a beautiful Mothers Day!
A big congratulations to all the lucky winners of our P & C

Mothers Day stall. The prizes were fabulous and we'd like to
thank all the generous businesses listed below for your

generosity.
The P & C raised $1073 from the sale of tickets. A huge thank

you must also go to them for all their hard work and
organisation in bringing us not only a wonderful raffle, but a

great Mothers Day stall as well! You are amazing! 



Guitar & Ukelele

Workshop

 Forster Public students participated in new musical opportunities, learning how to play guitar, ukulele

and bass with teachers and students from our Great Lakes learning community of schools. The

workshop was held at Club Forster over 4 days with students learning new skills, songs, playing as

band and making new friends. 

At Forster Public school we have a school band, infants and primary choir, music tuition for band

instruments and private tuition for piano and guitar with Katherine Todd during school hours. All

students in years 3-6 engage in Music lessons during RFF time with Mrs Henderson. Later this year our

school choir will be performing in 'Shine on' with schools from our local area. 

Mrs Renee Henderson
Music 



Classroom
News

1/22
Lyla and another student

made puppets and wrote a
short play. They then

presented their play to the
class.

2/18
This week in 2/18 we have been looking at 3D shapes. We have been

discussing where we can find 3D shapes in the real world. We then had
a go at making our own 3D shapes using playdough. 



National Walk Safely

to School Day





Snippets from

Great Lakes College


